Hagerstown New Horizons Band

May 15, 2015

Soltesz
2 Research Place, Suite 100
Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of the Music Director, Steering Committee, and members of the Hagerstown
New Horizons Band, thank you for your donation of $100.00 toward Bill Richardson’s
Memorial. We will long remember Bill’s faithfulness to our band and his friendly spirit.

Sincerely yours,

Eonast # Wil

Ernest W. Wetterer
Hagerstown

New Horizons Band
Steering Committee
Treasurer



